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From: Yoice, Elizabeth
To: Bradford, Julie —— |
Subject: FW: Point of Ayr Tailgas shutdown.
Date: 29 August 2013 10:48:35

Please could you print off and edrm,

Thanks

From: Oakes, Ian

Sent: 21 August 2013 11:45

To: Voice, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: Point of Ayr Tailgas shutdown.

From: Oakes, Ian
Sent: 21 August 2013 08:00

To: Dodd, Paul P; Elizabeth.Voice@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.
Cc: Wright, Paul
Subject: RE: Point of Ayr Tailgas shutdown.

Hello Paul,

As discussed, your proposal below to run without the TGU for an extra week around the shutdown
is considered acceptable provided you continue to monitor SO2 and NOX emissions and conduct
daily odour checks at the site perimeter as agreed.

Rgds lan

lan Oakes

Technical Specialist (PPC / RSR) / Arbenigwr Technegol (RhDP / RhSY)
Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru / Natural Resources Wales

Ffon/Tel: 01244 894589

E-bost/E-mail

. eRE, - I
jan,oakes@naturalresourceswales gov.uk

Gwefan / Website

WWW. hnaturiolcymru.gov.uk

www, naturalresourceswales.gov.uk

Ein diben yw sicrhau bod adnoddau naturiol Cymru yn cael eu cynnal, eu gwella a'u defnyddio yn
gynaliadwy, yn awr ac yn y dyfodol.

Our purpose is to ensure that the natural resources of Wales are sustainably maintained, enhanced and
used, now and in the future.

From: Dodd, Paul P <Paul.Dodd @BHPBilliton.com>
Sent: 18 August 2013 14:57

To: Oakes, lan; Elizabeth.Voice@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.

Subject: FW: Point of Ayr Tailgas shutdown.
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Just resending part one again as the pre-notification date on the one | sent you had 25" of August on when

it was the 25" of July. lan | know Beth is on holiday this week but | would be grateful you could let me know
if you are happy with this.

Regards

Paul Dodd

From: Dodd, Paul P

Sent: 15 August 2013 15:44

To: 'Elizabeth.Voice@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.
Cc: 'lan.Oakes@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk'
Subject: Point of Ayr Tailgas shutdown.
Importance: High

Beth
I am the POA Plant Manager whilst Dhillip Sankoomar is on holiday.

Further to the below, please find attached a Part A notification to pre-notify NRW that BHP Billiton plans to
take the Point of Ayr Tail Gas Unit offline on 22nd August, as discussed with you on 25th July. Our shutdown
is scheduled to commence on 29th August, one week after this date.

Our planned shutdown duration has now been shortened, therefore the period for which we plan to run
without the TGU online after shutdown has extended from 1 week to 2. We will of course work to minimise
this.

During these two periods of operating the plant without the TGU online, we will continue to monitor SO2
and NOX emissions, and also to conduct daily odour checks at the site perimeter.

Regards

Paul Dodd

Operations Supervisor

Point of Ayr Gas Terminal

Talacre

North Wales

Tel 01745881202
ilto:Paul.Dodd@® BHPBilli

This message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and/or subject of
legal privilege intended only for use by the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient
or the person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, be advised that you
have received this message in error and that any dissemination, copying or use of this message or
attachment- is strictly forbidden, as is the disclosure of the information therein. If you have received
this message in error please notify the sender immediately and delete the message.
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